
 
 

 
A proud member of the Moose Cree Group of Companies  

Lot 728, Hwy 652 
Cochrane, ON    P0L 1C0 

Tel: (705) 272-6325    Fax: (705) 272-2073 
Email: lucie.jacques@dcsjv.ca 

Is Looking for 

Wastewater Treatment Plant Class II Operator/ Limited Surface Water Operator 

Location: Detour Gold Mine Site   

Report To: DCS Overall Responsible Operator 

Employment:  Full-time Position.  Rotation is 14 days in/14 days out. 12 hours days.   

  DCS Services LP is a Moose Cree Group of Companies Member Company and is presently working as the 

contractor for Kirkland Lake Gold –Detour Mine under the Water/Wastewater Treatment contract.  The Mine 

site is located north of Cochrane Ontario.   

Job Description:  As a member of the DCS Site Services Water Treatment Crew, the successful candidates will be 

part of a team of operators looking after 2 plus 1 Water/Wastewater Treatment Plants at the Detour Gold Mine 

Site.  This position is full-time, working 12 hours per day - day shift/night shift, with 14 days in/14 days out rotation.   

Requirements and Qualifications:  The successful candidates will have: 

• High school diploma or GED 

• Minimally Wastewater Treatment Level II and for the drinking water treatment plant minimally Limited 

Surface Water operator certificate. 

• Minimum 3 years hands on experience operating water/wastewater treatment plants 

• Possess a valid driver's license 

• Experience working water/wastewater treatment plant operations (operating principles of valves, pumps, 

and motors; principles and methods of bacteriological and chemical sewage analyses; effects and problems 

of industrial waste in water/wastewater treatment processes; safe work practices). 

• Successful candidate must be willing and able to accommodate working on an on- call rotational basis. 

Salary:  Salary will be based on certified level and experience as per DCS Policies. 

How to Apply:  Please Forward resumes as well as copies of related certificates by mail, e-mail or fax to the contact 

information shown above no later than Wednesday, September 1, 2021.   

We thank all applicants for their interest, however, only those selected for an interview will be contacted.    


